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In 2020, Matt LoPiccolo was named to the newly created position of senior vice president, enterprise 

program office (EPO). The EPO coordinates the organization’s strategic and annual planning to ensure that 

Swagelok resources are prioritized and aligned. In addition, Matt and his team are responsible for designing 

and implementing a flexible set of methods, tools, and training in the areas of project, change, process, and 

data management that help build the capabilities required to achieve company strategies. The EPO is also 

responsible for facilities and construction management throughout the organization. 

Matt joined Swagelok as a systems programmer and analyst in 1985. He held a variety of leadership 

positions before being named director of information services operations in 1999. He gained experience 

across the organization, serving as director of distribution and logistics, director of customer service, 

director of order fulfillment, and director of customer solutions prior to being named vice president, 

information services and chief information officer in 2007.

In 2015, Matt was appointed vice president, customer service and supply chain. In this role, he was 

responsible for the organization’s supply chain planning, capacity and inventory management, customer 

and technical service, data management and analytics. He also led the initial development of the Enterprise 

Program Office concept. Matt served in this role until his promotion in 2020.

Matt has also served as president of the Swagelok Foundation from 2013 to 2014 and as executive 

sponsor for Swagelok’s Emerging Professionals’ associate resource group from 2014 to 2017. Currently, 

Matt is a member of the Board of Trustees for Marymount Health Care Systems, a member of the Program 

Advisory Board for Trinity High School Pre-Professional Internship Program, a board member of the Center 

for Innovation & Growth at Baldwin Wallace University.

He earned a Bachelor of Science degree in computer science from John Carroll University and an M.B.A. 

from Baldwin-Wallace College. Matt has held Project Management Professional Certification from the 

Project Management Institute since 1999. He received the Kerzner Award for Project Management 

Excellence. Matt is also a recipient of Crain’s Cleveland CIO Terabyte Award for Distinguished Careers in 

Information Services.


